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Upcoming events: 
 
Movie Night – Coco on March 2 at  

   6:30pm 
 
Next PTA meeting – March 6 at  

6:30pm (free childcare) 
 

Coming soon! 
Keep an eye out for: 

 
Swim lessons 

 
A 3rd round of After School 
Programs beginning in April 

Stay connected!  
Find us on Facebook at  

Paul Banks Elementary PTA 
or email us at 

paulbankspta@gmail.com 
 

Thank you for  
a successful  

book fair! 

It’s Garden Time! 
Spring is coming and the school 
garden will be starting up!  We 
are looking for volunteers to help 
out - this is a great opportunity to 
get kids digging in the dirt! 


